
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 TAKE NOTICE that members of the Currituck County Board of 
Commissioners will attend a meeting of the North Carolina Association 
of County Commissioners-District 1 on Tuesday, June 3, 2025, at the 
Camden Public Library, 118 North Carolina Highway 343 N., Camden, 
North Carolina, 27921, from 5:30-7:30 PM.  Commissioners will gather 
to hear presentations and hold discussion with local representatives of 
other District 1 counties on shared matters of importance.  A quorum of 
the Board may or may not be present, and no official action will be taken. 

This, the 29th day of May, 2025. 

Leeann Walton 
Clerk to the Board of Commissioners 
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